
 

COVID-19/Lockdown/noc 
 
 
5th January 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am sure by now you are aware that we all find ourselves in a national lockdown due to the rising Covid-19 
infections.  Bloxwich Academy Primary, including Nursery, will be closed until Monday 22nd February 2021. 
 
During this time, the Academy will provide provision for all children of key workers or those classed as 
vulnerable.  If you are a key worker and require your child to attend during the lockdown period please 
email primarykeyworkers@bloxwichacademy.co.uk to provide evidence and give details of the provision 
you require. 
 
Pupils who have an Education Healthcare Plan and are deemed vulnerable will be contacted individually to 
assess their requirements. 
 
Over the past few weeks, we have monitored the situation closely and have been making preparations for 
such circumstances.  From tomorrow (6th January 2021) online learning will begin and can be accessed via 
Microsoft Teams using the below webpage: 
 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/workingfromhome/ 
 
Log in details remain the same as previously provided and are the same as those children use when in 
school. However, should you have any issues accessing the online learning portal, please email 
primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk for assistance.  
 
Our staff will be delivering a selection of live lessons and activities for all pupils.  May I thank you in 
advance for your support in ensuring your child completes these.  
 
Parents/Carers of pupils who are eligible for free school meals will be contacted shortly to advise you how 
the Academy will be providing food parcels during the lockdown period or alternative arrangements, 
depending on Government guidance. 
 
May I thank everyone for their understanding and support during these unprecedented times. Whilst I am 
aware this will be a challenging period for all concerned, I am sure we will all pull together to overcome the 
obstacles we are all facing each and every day. 
 
If parents/carers have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us on 
primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms S Shepherd        Mr A Seager 
Primary Headteacher      Headteacher 
 


